
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 20th October 

Wow we can’t believe we are already at half term. We have had a busy, fun-filled half term. 

In English this week our skill focus was using conjunctions based on a video called ‘Partly Cloudy’ The children were 

engaged with the video and showed great independence when writing. 

In Art this week, the children finished their PTA Christmas cards which have been sent home for you to have a look at 

and order if you would like.  

Just a reminder, that parents evening is the first week back where we can celebrate all the children’s successes. You 

can book a time slot via parent mail.  

Thank you to those that came to the gathering. It was really lovely to get together. We hope you enjoyed our 

brownies we baked in food tech and liked all our halloween decorations. The children worked super hard as a team 

to get the classroom ready and were so excited to welcome you all into The Haven. This was such a great way to end 

the half term.  

Golden leaves 
This week’s golden leaves were awarded to: 
Ruby -For always listening to the adult’s instructions and being a kind, amazing role model. 

George – For showing increasing confidence when going to inclusion.  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful, restful half term. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Falcons Team 

 

 

 


